City of Richmond Report to Council

To: Richmond City Council Date:  October 18", 2006
From: Councillor Bill McNulty File:

Chair, Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services

Committee
Re: TOBACCO-FREE ZONE

The Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Committee, at its meeting held on Tuesday,
October 17’h, 2006, considered the above report, and recommends as follows:

Committee Recommendation

(1) That staff be authorized to create tobacco-free zones at all sports venues including and
not limited to swimming pools, community centres and arena entrances, sports fields
and children’s playgrounds.

2) That staff examine the feasibility of banning smoking at other locations, including bus
stops, and report to the Community Safety Committee accordingly.

Councillor Bill McNulty, Chair
Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Committee
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